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Guidelines for DFLL Faculty’s Application for Leave of Absence without Pay and Sabbatical Leave
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Amended and passed by the DFLL Departmental Affairs Committee on December 4, 2002
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These guidelines were prepared to help the DFLL faculty apply for leave of absence

without pay and sabbatical leave.
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Applications should be filed at least one semester prior to leave in order for the
Department to arrange substitute teachers. Applications for leave in the Fall Semester
should be filed before January 1st of that year; applications for leave in the Spring

Semester should be filed before July 1st of the previous year.
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Applications for sabbatical leave are processed in April every year according to the “NTU
Rules of Application for Sabbatical Leave.” However, those who would like to take

sabbatical leave from August 1st should inform the Department in the previous year.
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The duration of either leave should not exceed one year in principle. The Department has

the right to refuse an application for extension of leave if it raises difficulties in course

arrangement.
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Jointly-appointed faculty applications for leave of absence without pay should be
approved by both the major and minor Department/Institute; those faculty should also

observe the third guideline as mentioned above when applying for sabbatical leave.
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If there are any matters not covered by these guidelines, they should be processed

according to the relevant university and collegiate regulations.
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These guidelines must be approved by the Departmental Affairs Committee. Any

revision to these guidelines will require the same approval procedure.



